
 
1500 Bishop Street, P.O. Box 1060, Cambridge, ON N1R 5X6 

 
 
 
October 19, 2009 
 
 
Ms. Kirsten Walli 
Ontario Energy Board 
P.O Box 2319 
2300 Yonge Street 
Toronto, Ontario 
M4P 1E4 
 
 
Dear Ms. Walli, 
 
                       Re: Financial Assistance to Low Income Consumers 
 
As requested in your letter dated September 28th, 2009, re: Status of Initiatives Relating 
to Low- Income Energy Consumers and Further Direction to Electricity and Natural Gas 
Distributors, please be advised that Cambridge and North Dumfries Hydro Inc. has been 
offering financial assistance to low income consumers through WREAP - Waterloo 
Regional Energy Assistance Program.  
 
For 2010, Cambridge and North Dumfries Hydro Inc. will continue its contribution to this 
financial assistance program in the amount of $9,000.  
 
If you require any additional information please contact me at (519) 621-8405 ext. 2355 
 
Yours truly, 
 
CAMBRIDGE & NORTH DUMFRIES HYDRO INC. 

 
 
 
 
 
John Grotheer 
President & CEO  
 
 
 


